"Ministers’ Minute" Volume 7 Number 12

Your Choice of Three Christmas Messages

Editor’s Note: This "MM" is an email lesson, the 12th of 2008, (and 72nd overall) that ARM
is sending each month as an encouragement to preachers, chaplains, and Christians around the
world. We are interrupting the current series ("WHAT THE NEW GENERATION THINKS ABOUT
THE CHURCH") in order to provide this special "Ministers' Minute" -- a set of three links to three
different Christmas sermons.

It is my prayer that at least one of these messages will encourage you, honor Christ, and aid
you in blessing those serve. Use it as a devotional, edit it, share it, use it or components of it!
To find each one, just click on the link below each title. May God bless your labors!

Room for Jesus?

Christ's Birth Brings Revolutions!
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